
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 1.1 LYTTELTON INFORMATION AND RESOURCE CENTRE TRUST 
 
  The Board received a presentation from the Trust (represented by Wendy Everingham and 

Jan Titus) seeking clarification of the Council’s position regarding funding support available for 
visitor centres and the Lyttelton Visitor Centre in particular. 

 
  The Trust also sought free space at the Christchurch I-site for the Lyttelton Harbour Business 

and Community Directory and a light box for the Lyttelton Harbour Basin in the Banks Peninsula 
display area. 

 
  The Chairperson thanked the representatives for their presentation. 
 
  Clause 10.2 (Part B) of this report records the Board’s request for an update from staff with 

regard to the Banks Peninsula information centres. 
 
 1.2 LACHLAN GRIFFEN RE GOVERNORS BAY ROAD 
 
  The Board received a submission from Mr Griffen seeking to change the name of Governors 

Bay Road owing to the ongoing confusion for trades people and visitors who mistakenly 
assumed the road was in Governors Bay township. 

 
  The Board decided to refer the proposal to staff to investigate and to provide feedback on the 

request. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision



